Province of British Columbia
QFFICE OF THE PREMIER

February 24, 1993

Mr. Oberto Oberti

President

Pheidias Project Management Corp.
300 - 1445 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia

V6G 2T3

Dear Mr. Oberti:

It was nice meeting with you in Davos and having the opportunity to learn
more about the impressive Jumbo Glacier Project. I was pleased to note
that you have focussed on a beautiful part of our province, and that your
plans call for a year round high-class resort. I hope that you will be
able to proceed on this project and that, one day, we may see this
international venture realized.

May I wish you good luck with the further formal assessment and review of
your project.

Sincerely,
Mike Harcourt

Premier

cc: MWilson Parasiuk, Vancouver
Jan E. Hagen, Munich

Parliament Buildings, Victoria, British Columbia V8V 4R3



